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Comments: As an avid outdoors user in the CNF, I would hate to see us as Alaskans have our access to enjoy

this forest restricted. I can see where Plan A or B would be sufficient and keep all parties happy, but plans C or D

are unacceptable. Access to Cresent Lake and the Snow Riveras well as many other areas must remain open to

motorized and snowmobile use for winter time activities as access otherwise is nil. The amount of use that will be

allowed will decrease if plans C or D or chosen. With the current snow depth rules in place, the damage to the

forest is immeasurable, but the memories made are not. Please continue to let us have our traditional use access

to enjoy our Chugach National Forest


